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20 June 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Stanhope Barrington Summer Fair Raffle 

 

Further to my recent letter regarding our first ever summer fair, I am writing to let you know about 

our amazing Summer Raffle. The Friends of Stanhope Barrington have collated some exceptional 

prizes for the raffle which will be drawn at 1.45pm at the fair on Sunday 24th June 2018. 

 

Please find attached two strips of raffle tickets which cost £1.00 per strip. Please return the raffle 

tickets with your name and contact number on the back of each ticket along with payment before 

4pm on Friday 22nd June 2018 direct to the school office. 

 

Further tickets will be available at the fair. Prizes include: a family ticket for Hall Hill Farm; family 

ticket for Adventure Valley; 2 tickets for Beamish Museum; a family ticket for Stanhope Outdoor 

Pool; a voucher for Weardale Adventure Centre; a voucher for pony trekking at Sinderhope; a 

family ticket for Bowes Museum; a voucher for Bowless Visitor Centre café and shop; tea for two 

at Hamsterley Forest Café and lots more wonderful prizes. Every penny raised will go to the 

school fund which provides £5 per child per term per trip in order to make educational visits and 

activities more affordable for parents. 

 

I would like to thank everyone who has donated prizes – a full list is available on our school 

website. I would also like to thank Cath Rice who has taken a lead on organising the raffle on 

behalf of the Friends of Stanhope Barrington. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Myers  
Head Teacher 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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